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Your Excellency,
I wish to express my concern about Ahmed Amin Ghazali Amin who was sentenced to death by a Military Court on 29 May 2016, along with seven other men in Case 174 of 2015. He has since been held in solitary confinement in al-Aqrab prison in Cairo. His appeal hearing is due to be set.

I call on you to retry all those convicted in the case before an ordinary, civilian court, without recourse to the death penalty, and in proceedings that respect international fair trial standards and exclude “confessions” and other evidence obtained through torture and other ill-treatment.
I further call on you to end Ahmed Amin Ghazali Amin’s solitary confinement, ensuring he is held in humane conditions and protected from torture and other ill-treatment, and granted access to adequate medical care.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
